Zoning Inspector

rom:

Zoning Inspector <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent:

Thursday, August 17, 2017 3:46 PM

To:

'casey@hemdalefarms.com'

Cc:

'Chris Jensen'; 'Brabant, Lance'

Subject:

FW: Ontario Co Fairgrounds OWWTS

Casey,

After speaking with Sheryl, it is our understanding that you or your engineer must submit an application to the DOH for the Septic System to be approved.

Please let us know if there is any question that we may answer.

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector Town of Canandaigua ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 585-394-1120

From: Robbins, Sheryl C (HEALTH) [mailto:sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov]

Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 2:29 PM o: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: Larsen, Kendall T (HEALTH) < kendall.larsen@health.ny.gov>; Cicora, Christopher M (HEALTH)

<christopher.cicora@health.ny.gov>; jtmccormickpe@aol.com

Subject: Ontario Co Fairgrounds OWWTS

This office has received your Memo re: plans for the Ontario Co Fairgrounds proposed Onsite Wastewater Treatment System.

Please be aware that this office must receive proper application, engineering report, plans and specifications for the above referenced project for review and approval prior to construction.

This is assuming that this project, in addition to all existing wastewater flow, is below 10,000 GPD. If the total effluent exceeds 10,000 GPD, then DEC has jurisdiction over plan review/approval.

Sheryl C. Robbins, PE
Professional Engineer 1
NYS Dept of Health
Geneva District Office
624 Pre-Emption Rd
Geneva, NY 14456
315.789.3030 phone
315.781.0831 fax
315-807-9413 cell
sheryl.robbins@health.ny.gov